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ADDENDUM # 2 

 

 

Subject: Request for Proposals T3033-120094 

   Contract for the maintenance of the HVAC Systems at the Sept-Îles Airport 

 

 

No consideration will be given for extras and/or changes because the tenderer was not familiar 

with the contents of this Addendum. 

 

The purpose of this Addendum to the above mentioned Request for Proposals is to inform potential 

bidders of the following: 

 

1. At the section 1.18 in the Statement of work (Annex "B"), please add the following sentence: 

“Transport Canada reserves the right to call on another service provider if necessary.” 

 

2. The closing date for receipt of proposals has been modified as follows:  

 

 DELETE:  August 23
rd

, 2013 

 INSERT: August 30
th

, 2013 

 

3. A number of questions have been received from potential tenderers. A summary of the questions 

and answers is provided below. 

 

Question 1: Could we have plans of electronic and pneumatic control of the existing equipments 

installed in your building Sept-Iles? 

Answer 1: The plans are attached to this addendum. 

 

Question 2: What type of software update do you want? Because there may be several updates per 

year.  What is the interpretation that we need to do? Is it necessary to update the controllers each time 

a new software version is available or, once or twice during the contract period could do? The answer 

to this question is important because the cost difference can be quite different depending on the 

chosen option. In my opinion, the option to update the digital controllers once or twice during the 

contract period is sufficient. 

Answer 2: Updates of the EBI software should be performed at least once a year, as well as for the 

"patch" and the software revision. Updates of micro controller software can be performed every 5 

years, if available. 

 

 

 



Question 3: Currently in the Standing Offer mentioned above, only the manufacturer Honeywell is 

able to respond to it. Is it possible to offer an alternative, such as replacing the current control system 

by a new one? 

Answer 3: It is not possible for Transport Canada to amend or change the control systems in place, as 

this would represent additional costs not foreseen in the framework of this routine maintenance 

exercise. 

 

 

Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provide below and 

enclosing a copy of this document with their proposal. 

 

All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposals remain unchanged. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Samuel Archambault 

Contracting Specialist 

Materiel and Contracting Services 

 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED 

 

 Name of Company ___________________________________________ 

 

 Signature ___________________________________________________ 

 

 
























